
 

For the Sake of the Children 
 

 

The Letters Between Otto Frank and 

Nathan Straus, Jr. 

 

Come join us as author Joan Adler gives a lecture based on her book, 
which details recently discovered correspondence between Anne 

Frank’s father, Otto Frank, and the Director of the U.S. Housing 
Administration in Franklin Delano Roosevelt’s administration, 

Nathan Straus, Jr. 

  

Wednesday, Nov. 4th at 5:30pm 

Location: 

Miller Learning Center, Rm. 350  
 

Uncovering History: 

Adler’s talk focuses on the discovery of a file containing letters 
written in 1941 between Frank and Straus. The two were 
roommates at Heidelberg University and remained lifelong 
friends. Recognizing the danger his family faced, Frank wrote to 
Straus, who had the ear of the president and was a friend of 
FDR’s wife Eleanor. 

 

About the Author: 

 Joan Adler is a historian, researcher, author, and 
public speaker. She is also a compiler/editor of 
several other books about the German-Jewish 
families she researches. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Sponsored by the Department of Germanic & Slavic Studies and the 
UGA Jewish Studies Program 

 


